Thomas Bay Power Authority
P.O. Box 1318
Wrangell, Alaska 99929

November 6, 2014

City and Borough of Wrangell
David Jack, Mayor

PO Box 531

Wrangell, Alaska 99929

Borough of Petersburg
Mark Jensen, Mayor

PO Box 329

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Re: Thomas Bay Power Authority Next Meeting Schedule

Dear Mayors Jensen and Jack:

The role of the Thomas Bay Power Authority (commission) has changed with the transfer of
maintenance and operations at the Tyee Lake hydroelectric facility to the Southeast Alaska Power
Authority. Although the structure and purpose of the commission is provided in similar ordinances by
the communities of Wrangell and Petersburg, the primary role and objectives of this organization will
now need to be reviewed and new priorities identified. Because there is not a project to maintain,
develop or evaluate, the commission has decided to not meet on a monthly basis. Postponing the next
meeting will allow time for consideration of this issue by the respective borough assemblies. The next
meeting of the commission is scheduled for April 2, 2015.

The commission remains committed to supporting the community’s interest in affordable, reliable,
electrical power and is looking forward to a continuing dialog with the respective assemblies to facilitate
that goal.

Sincerely,

Robert Larson
President, Thomas Bay Power Authority



